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WELCOME BACK!

PREUSS COMMUNITY,
JOIN US IN CELEBRATING
25 YEARS OF THE PREUSS

SCHOOL!

HAPPY THURSDAY,
SCHOLARS! REMEMBER

THE PREUSS WAY IS
KINDNESS, RESPECT,

AND EXCELLENCE.
HAVE A GREAT DAY!

QUOTE OF THE DAY: 
"Life shrinks or expands in proportion to one's

courage."
—Anais Nin

accede(v): to yield to another's wish or
opinion

SAT WORD:

Greetings and a heartfelt welcome to the 25th
year of The Preuss School UC San Diego! It is
with immense joy and pride that we embark

on this milestone journey together. For a
quarter of a century, we have been shaping

minds, nurturing dreams, and paving the way
for a brighter future – and it's all thanks to your

dedication, hard work, and unwavering
commitment to education.

As we step into this 25th year, let's remember
that our past guides us, our present

challenges us, and our future awaits us with
boundless potential. This year, let's continue to
strive for greatness, embrace challenges, and

celebrate each step forward.
Happy 25th Anniversary, Preuss Scholars!
Here's to a year of academic brilliance,

unforgettable memories, and a continued
journey toward excellence.

A LETTER FROM DR. STEITZ

https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/aberration
https://www.vocabulary.com/dictionary/aberration


ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please submit all course schedule change
requests through the form linked below:

SCHEDULE CHANGE FORM HERE 
PLEASE SUBMIT THIS FORM AND WAIT FOR A
REPONSE BEFORE COMING TO THE
COUNSELORS' OFFICE TO DISCUSS SCHEDULE
CHANGES.

COURSE SCHEDULE CHANGE
REQUESTS

ATTENTION! REMINDERS FROM OUR VP'S 
Personal athletic equipment are no longer allowed on campus. 

First offense: Items will be taken away and not returned until the end of the school
day. 
Second offense: Items will be taken and not returned. 

Dress Code:
Collared shirts only
No jeans or sweats may be worn

Airpods and headphones should be put away and removed before entering campus
until after school. They may not be worn on campus during the school day.
Please remember to pick up your trash before leaving the lunch tables after eating.

Students: Great start to the 23-24 school year!! We love seeing you in uniform,
proudly representing Preuss. Keep it up and good rewards can be earned!!



We are also loving the kindness, respect and excellence we are seeing in your
behavior and the care for our campus. Please challenge your Admin team to
come up with more campus rewards in order to acknowledge the continued

positive campus culture!! WE are Preuss. We thrive in The Preuss Way. 

https://preuss.ucsd.edu/about-preuss/volunteer-opportunities.html#Mentees
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CbFFGkeCYxEf8ryOM-XYV7SGRnApZKI5nmUAheCnD2I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CbFFGkeCYxEf8ryOM-XYV7SGRnApZKI5nmUAheCnD2I/edit?usp=sharing

